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Meeting was held on 25-2-2022. Following discussions took place:

1. Start of new batch 2022 with very well-arranged welcome ceremony by First year
MEU faculty Dr Alpna, Dr Patil and Dr Shweta with guidance from Dean mam and
MEU.

2. Discussion about the changés in Curriculum from 2022 batch as discussed in
meeting with NMC UG board President and to wait for official notifications.

3. To plan for sensitization of Third MBBS phase 1 students to curriculum. Planning to

be done by Dr Shivani, Rahul, and Naresh with inputs from other members.

4. Planning for other educational activities by MEU, eg starting of educational project
presentation by MEU members once a month.
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